
SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCES 
What do you think would be helpful for families to know about when 

they have a baby who is accessing early intervention? 

What would have been helpful for you to know?  

We are looking for families to volunteer to share their ideas and experience.  

 Do you have a baby or toddler that is currently involved in early childhood  

intervention services? 

 Have you been involved in early childhood intervention services in the past?  

EarlyEd has received a short-term grant that will help us 

to collect family stories and collate this information into a 

Family Centred Framework of Practice for Early  

Intervention for babies and toddlers.  

 

This innovative project will find out what families think is 

needed from their early intervention when they have  

concerns about their baby's development or disability. 

Get involved in a number of ways:  

1. Share your thoughts about 

 What information would be helpful for families 

to know? 

 How services should be offered? 

2. Become part of our project panel  

 This will involve 2-3 meetings either in person 

or via teleconference. You choose what best 

suits you! 

 Share your thoughts on the design of the  

project and how we should undertake the research.  

 

www.earlyed.com.au 

ECIA NSW/ACT: Innovation in Family Centred Practice Grant 

Our initial design meeting will take place Wednesday 30 May. 

If you would like to be involved in this innovative project, contact  

Liz Ryan at on lryan@earlyed.com.au or (02) 9897 1511 


